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Dear Planning Commission,

I note that the gateway certificate for KEPCO' Bylong Valley mine came to the end of its 5
 years April 2019, and am advocating that the IPC follow correct process and immediately
 close off this certificate. 

The Bylong Valley is strategic agricultural land that would sustain the people of NSW for
 countless years to come. Meanwhile coal mining is short lived and devastating to these
 lands, soil and water beyond repair. 

If the managers of KEPCO attempt to proceed in the precious Bylong Valley, the Planning
 Commission must require them to produce up-to-date independent scientific assessment
 on the matter and apply for a new gateway certificate. 

The people of the Hunter Valley are watching this matter closely.

Yours sincerely,

Su Morley, 




